From:

Sent: 26 September 2020 09:30

To: Planning

Subject: planningreference2020/2205/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Camden Council,

This is a quick note to offer my support to the proposed terrace at The Bull and Gate in Kentish Town.

This will have a material affect on its chances of survival at a time when operating a public house is very challenging.

I see this as a very welcome addition to the community.

All the best,

Dan Cooper NW5 1PB